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Last updated: 20 December 2017 

  

Britannia Community Primary School     

 21st January - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Hugo 

Year 1          -   Harry 

Year 2          -   Huckleberry 

Year 3          -   Freya 

Year 4          -   Max 

Year 5          -   Annie 

Year 6          -   Mallie 

 

Well done to Year 1 who were who are attendance winners again last week! 

     Reception - 93.1% 

     Year 1  - 98.0% 

     Year 2  - 97.3% 

     Year 3  - 96.8% 

     Year 4  - 95.6% 

     Year 5  - 96.8% 

     Year 6  - 96.2% 
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Dates for The Diary 

25th, 26th & 27th January - Year 2 Bikeability 

2nd, 3rd & 4th February  - Year 1 Bikeability 

14th-21st February  - Half Term Holiday 

22nd February   - School re-opens 

24th February   - Year 2 trip to Adrenaline 

28th February   - Reception Vision Screening 

1st March   - Secondary School Offers 

Reminders 

A reminder that doors open at 8.45 a.m. and registration is at 8.55 a.m.  Any children arriving after this time 

will be marked as late. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vision Screening in Lancashire 

Vision screening will be taking place for the reception class children on 

Monday 28th February 2022 

An Opt-out consent form will be sent home with your child closer to the screening date. If you do not receive 

one and wish to Opt-out, please contact the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


